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Mr. Jackson reported the results of his first day's survey of
0/So.

Mr. Dulles said that he was concerned about the serious situa-
tion in Tibet and felt that the State Department had not consulted us
officially over subsidizing

Mr. Dulles reported that the delegation was here.

Mr. Dulles asked if the other Deputies agreed that $24,000
should be given to could have an emergency
fund for special operations. This was concurred in.

Mr. Wolf reported that Defense had atreed to go back to the
Civil Aeronautics Board on the case and that we
may wish to advise the Chairman of the C.A.B. of our interest.

It was reported that Mr. Pforzheimer had talked to Senator
McCarran about the CIA budget item and that McCarran had agreed that
he would endeavor to see if the rest of the committee would go along
with CIA's not testifying.
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